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Almaty 2022 Olympic Bid 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 12 December 2014, addressed to the IOC 
President, and thank you for the information provided. 

We will provide your letter to the Almaty 2022 Bid Committee for its comments and will 
also share the information with the IOC 2022 Evaluation Commission, which is currently 
analysing Almaty’s Candidature File. 

With regard to Kok-Zhailau, the revised concept set out in the Candidature File no longer 
includes competition venues at this location.  We take note of your comments regarding 
Shymbulak, Tabagan and Ak Bulak.  

We have also noted your request to meet with representatives of the Commission during 
its visit to Almaty next month. As you will understand, the programme for the 
Commission’s visit is still under development; your request will be discussed by the 
Commission when it meets on 13 February 2015. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jacqueline Barrett 
Head of Olympic Bid City Coordination 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Almaty 2022 Bid Committee 
      National Olympic Committee of the Republic of Kazakhstan 
 
  


